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From: Dorothy Menasco 

Sent: 

To : Jeff Bates 

Subject: RE: Dkt. 080014-TP 

Thursday, April 03, 2008 3:46 PM 

That's okay. It wasn't in the original filing cithcr. Pcr this e-mail, I will makc the revision to thc dockct title to includc 
the comina. Thank you for your help. 

Dorothy 

From: Jeff Bates 
Sent: Thursday, April 03, 2008 1:56 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: Dkt. 080014-TP 

The comma should be there. I must have overlooked that punctuation mark 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Thursday, April 03, 2008 9:14 AM 
To: Jeff Bates 
Cc: Nonnye Grant 
Subject: FW: Dkt. 080014-TP 

Good morning Jeff; 

Pleiisc sce Noriiiye's cornmetit belou and con firm that the comma should still be there - tlicre Ila\ en'[ been any clianges 
to thc company name wi th  Secy of Stale have there? Thank you. 

Dorothy 

From: Nonnye Grant 
Sent: Thursday, April 03, 2008 8:12 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: Dkt. 080014-TP 

Good morning Dorothy! In the above dkt, we had a e-mail from Jeff requesting you remove the "." from the 
"lnc" in the CLEC name, which you did, but there is a "," between "Connection" and "lnc" in their certificated 
name. (Global Connection, Inc of America.) Please check the dkt title. Thanks. N 

4/3/2008 


